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Neurologic Emergencies, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics E-Book Alireza Minagar 2012-02-28 Many neurologic
disorders can appear in quick and severe forms that
require immediate medical attention. This issue of
Neurologic Clinics features 14 articles on conditions
that commonly present acutely, such as epilepsy,
headache, visual loss, nervous system infections,
ischemic stroke, head and spinal cord injury, and
intracranial hemorrhage.
Case Studies in Neurology, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics, E-Book Randolph W. Evans 2016-08-02 This issue
of the Neurologic Clinics is being edited by the series
Consulting Editor, Dr. Randolph Evans, and will be a
special issue focusing on patient case studies of a
board range of neurological diseases and disorders.
Topics and cases covered include, but are not limited
to: cerebrovascular disease, multiple sclerosis,
syncope, epilepsy, tremor, dementia, neurologic issues
in pregnancy, and medicolegal cases.
Essentials of Cerebellum and Cerebellar Disorders Donna
L. Gruol 2016-11-22 Essentials of the Cerebellum and
Cerebellar Disorders is the first book of its kind
written specifically for graduate students and
clinicians. It is based on the 4-volume treatise,
Handbook of the Cerebellum and Cerebellar Disorders
(Springer, 2013), the definitive reference for
scientists and neurologists in the field of cerebellar
neurobiology. There have been fundamental advances in
the basic science and clinical neurology of the
cerebellum and its role in sensorimotor function and
cognition. This monograph makes this large and expanding
body of knowledge readily accessible to trainees and
clinicians alike. The editors are world leaders in the
field, and the chapters are authored by an international
panel of experts drawn from ataxia clinics and
cerebellar laboratories throughout North America, Europe
and Asia. Essentials provides a solid grounding in the
field of cerebellar research and ataxiology from
cerebellar circuity to clinical practice, and it serves
as a springboard to a deeper appreciation of both the
principles and the complexities of cerebellar
neurobiology. Clinicians are expected to have a deep
appreciation of cerebellar disorders, not only in
specialized ataxia clinics but also in adult and
pediatric neurology, neurosurgery, psychiatry and
neuropsychology practices, and in outpatient and
inpatient rehabilitation settings. This book is an
indispensable resource for students and practitioners
navigating the evolving field of cerebellar motor and
cognitive neurology. It also links to the more expansive
Handbook for those who need to explore the topics in
this monograph in greater depth.
Neuroimaging, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics E-Book
cerebellar-disease-an-issue-of-neurologic-clinics-1e-the-clinics-radiology

Laszlo Mechtler 2019-12-03 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics, guest edited by Laszlo L. Mechtler, will cover
key topics in Neuroimaging. This issue is one of four
selected each year by our series consulting editor, Dr.
Randolph W. Evans. Topics discussed in this issue will
include: Future of Neuroimaging, Neuroimaging for the
Neurologist, Imaging in Pregnancy, Multiple Sclerosis
Mimic, Diseases that cause Dementia, Acute Stroke, DBS,
NPH and Hydrocephalus, Venous Disease of the Brain,
Cranial Nerve Imaging, and Neuro-ultrasonography, among
others.
Vasculitis and the Nervous System, An Issue of
Neurologic Clinics David Younger 2019-04-13 This issue
of Neurologic Clinics, guest edited by Dr. David S.
Younger, covers Vasculitis and the Nervous System.
Topics include, but are not limited to, History and
Background of Vasculitis, Overview of Primary and
Secondary Vasculitis, Epidemiology of Primary Systemic
Vasculitis, Comorbidity and Health Outcomes of
Vasculitis, Experimental Autoimmune Vasculitis, Genetic
Basis of Vasculitides, General Approach to the Patient
with Vasculitis, ANCA-Associated Vasculitis,
Polyarteritis Nodosa, Giant Cell Arteritis, Dermatologic
Aspects of Vasculitides, Neuro-Ophthalmologic Aspects of
Vasculitides, The Blood-Brain Barrier: Implications for
Vasculitis, Adult Primary Angiitis of the Central
Nervous System, Childhood Inflammatory Brain Diseases,
Adult Vasculitic Stroke, Central Nervous System
Vasculitis Due to Substance Abuse, Peripheral Nerve
Vasculitis: Classification and Disease Associations,
Hashimoto Encephalopathy: Autoimmune Encephalitis or
Vasculitis, and Treatment of Primary Systemic and
Nervous System Vasculitis.
Neuroimaging, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, Laszlo
Mechtler 2014-02-09 With each passing year neuroimaging
becomes more and more central in the diagnosis of
neurologic disease, as its capacity to detect subtle
changes in nervous system tissue increases. This issue
of Neurologic Clinics features twelve articles that
address the key clinical applications of the several
radiologic modalities. Topics include: Neuro-Imaging of
Infectious Disease; Neuro-Imaging of Dementia; Imaging
of Traumatic Brain Injury; 3. MR Guided Focused
Ultrasound: A New Technology for Clinical Neurosciences;
Novel Multi- Modality Imaging Techniques for the
Diagnosis and Evaluation of Arteriovenous Malformations;
Neuroimaging in the Critical Care Environment; Imaging
of Cerebral Ischemia: From Acute Stroke to Chronic
Disorders; Imaging of Cancer-Related Neurotoxicity;
Neurocutaneous Syndromes; Imaging of Chiari Malformation
and Hydrocephalus; and others.
Neurocritical Care, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, EBook Alejandro A. Rabinstein 2017-10-11 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics, edited by Dr. Alejandro A.
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Rabinstein, will cover Neurocritical Care. Topics
include, but are not limited to: Anoxic Brain Injury;
Treatment of Intracranial Hypertension; Management of
Traumatic Brain Injury; Cortical Spreading Depression
and Ischemia in Neurocritical Patients; Temperature
Control in Acute Brain Injury; HSV Encephalitis; Primary
Acute Neuromuscular Respiratory Failure; ICU-Acquired
Weakness; Emergency and Critical Care Management of
Intracerebral Hemorrhage; New developments in Refractory
Status Epilepticus; Acute Cardiac Complications in
Critical Brain Disease; Nosocomial Infections in
Neurocritical Patients; Neurological Complications after
Solid Organ Transplantation; and Shared Decision Making
in the NICU.
Applied Neurotoxicology, an Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Volume 38-4 Michael R. Dobbs 2020-11-28 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics, guest edited by Drs. Michael R.
Dobbs and Mam I. Ibraheem, is devoted to Applied
Neurotoxicology. This issue is one of four selected each
year by the series Consulting Editor, Dr. Randolph W.
Evan. Articles in this issue include: Peripheral
Neuropathy, Toxin-induced Channelopathies and
Neuromuscular Junction Disorders, Myopathy, Acute
delirium, Subacute Encephalopathy, Coma and CNS
depression, Cerebellar disorders, Parkinsonism,
Seizures, Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis, Neurobiological
Weapons, Women's and Fetal Issues in Neurotoxicology,
and Ethical Dilemmas in Neurotoxicology.
Dementia, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, E-Book John M.
Ringman 2017-04-19 This issue of Neurologic Clinics,
edited by Dr. John Ringman, will cover a wider variety
of topics and the latest updated on Demantia. Topics
covered in this issue include, but are not limited to
Updates on the basic science of AD; The role of
neuropsychology in the assessment of the cognitively
impaired elderly; Assessment of the Spanish-speaking
cognitively impaired elderly; Early-Onset Alzheimer’s
disease; Vascular dementia and vascular contributions to
Alzheimer’s disease; Frontotemporal Degenerations; and
Current and Experimental Treatments, among others.
Neurologic Emergencies, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
E-Book Joseph D. Burns 2021-05-12 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics, guest edited by Drs. Joseph D. Burns
and Anna M. Cervantes-Arslanian, will focus on
Neurologic Emergencies. This issue is one of four
selected each year by series consulting editor, Dr.
Randolph W. Evans. Topics include—but are not limited
to—Coma and depressed level of alertness; Post-arrest
Neuroprotection; Headache Emergencies; Acute dizziness,
vertigo, and unsteadiness; Neuro-ophthalmologic
emergencies; Intracerebral hemorrhage; Acute ischemic
stroke; Seizures and status epilepticus; Movement
disorders emergencies; Neuromuscular respiratory
failure; Neuroinfectious disease emergencies; Severe
traumatic brain injury; Acute myelopathy; Neurooncologic emergencies; Autoimmune neurologic
emergencies; Brain herniation and intracranial
hypertension; Aneurysmal subarachnoid hemorrhage;
Anesthesiology considerations in neurological
emergencies; Neurological emergencies during the COVID
pandemic; Neurocritical care and the COVID pandemic; and
Neurologic Emergencies during Pregnancy.
Neurologic Manifestations of Rheumatic Diseases, An
Issue of Rheumatic Disease Clinics of North America, EBook John Imboden 2017-11-04 This issue of Rheumatic
Disease Clinics, edited by Drs. John Imboden and Sarah
Goglin, will cover a variety of important aspects of the
neurological manifestations of rheumatic diseases.
Topics discussed in the issue will include: Primary
vasculitis of the central nervous system; Neurologic
manifestations of primary Sjogren Syndrome; Neurologic
manifestations of antiphospholipid antibody syndrome;
Neurologic manifestations of rheumatoid arthritis and
ankylosing spondylitis; Neuromyelitis optica;
Neurosarcoid; Central nervous system infections
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associated with immunosuppressive therapy; and
Neurologic manifestations of IgG4-related disease, among
others.
Myopathies, an Issue of Neurologic Clinics Mazen
Dimachkie 2014-07-23 Congential myopathies, Muscular
dystropies, Glycogen storage diseases of muscle, and
Idiopathic and Inflammatory myopathies are presented in
this volume of Neurologic Clinics. Topics include:
Muscle channelopathies; Pompe disease; Congenital
myopathies and muscular dystrophies; Duchenne and Becker
muscular dystrophies; Distal myopathies; Limb-girdle
muscular dystrophy; Fascioscapulomuneral muscular
dystrophy; Myotonic dystrophy; Metabolic and
mitochondrial myopathies; Sporadic inclusion body
myositis; Toxic myopathies; Idiopathic Inflammatory
myopathies; Approach to muscle disease.
Cerebellar Disease, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Alireza Minagar 2014-11-07 This issue of the Neurologic
Clinics is dedicated to the cerebellum and includes
articles on its functional neuroanatomy and different
cerebellar pathologies. Among the various reviews
contained in this issue, there are two particularly
unique articles devoted to the role of the cerebellum in
human cognition and psychiatric diseases. Other topics
include: the Cerebellum and Sleep; Toxic-Metabolic,
Nutritional, and Medicinal-Induced Disorders of
Cerebellum; Multiple Sclerosis and the Cerebellum; and
Infections of the Cerebellum, among others.
Neurology, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics of North
America: Small Animal Practice, E-Book Sharon Kerwin
2017-11-27 This issue of Veterinary Clinics of North
America: Small Animal Practice on Neurology, edited by
Sharon Kerwin and Amanda Taylor, includes: Advances in
High field MRI; Acupuncture for neurologic conditions;
Head trauma; Pituitary hypophysectomy; Acute noncompressive disc extrusion and hydrated nucleus pulposus
extrusion; Discospondylitis; Minimally Invasive
Vertebral Column Surgery; Vascular events in the Brain;
Fungal infections of the CNS; Feline Seizures; Clinical
evaluation of the feline neurologic patient;
Intervertebral disc disease, recent advances in therapy;
Three-dimensional printing role in neurologic disease;
and Diffusion tensor imaging in spinal cord injury.
Cerebellar Disorders Mario Ubaldo Manto 2010-03-25
During the last three decades, many laboratories
worldwide have dedicated their research activities to
understanding the roles of the cerebellum in motor
control, cognitive processes and the biology of mental
processes, behavioral symptoms and emotion. These
advances have been associated with discoveries of new
clinical disorders, in particular in the field of
genetic ataxias, and the growing number of diseases
presents a source of difficulty for clinicians during
daily practice. This practical guide summarizes and
evaluates current knowledge in the field of cerebellar
disorders. Encompassing details of both common and
uncommon cerebellar ataxias, including vascular, immune,
neoplastic, infectious, traumatic, toxic and inherited
disorders, this book will assist clinicians in the
diagnosis and management of the full spectrum of
cerebellar ataxias encountered in daily practice.
Essential reading for clinicians, including general
practitioners, neurologists, pediatricians,
radiologists, psychiatrists and neuropsychologists, this
will also prove a valuable tool for students, trainees
and researchers.
Neurology and Trauma Randolph W. Evans 1996 This
comprehensive book discusses the most common neurologic
disorders resulting from trauma to the head, neck, back,
and peripheral nervous system as well as environmental
trauma and post-traumatic pain syndromes. An easily
accessible sourcebook for a busy practice, this text
features contributions from leading authorities in the
field. Features the editorial stewardship of Dr.
Randolph W. Evans - Guest Editor of the critically
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acclaimed issue of Neurologic Clinics entitled The
Neurology of Trauma - and contributions by more than 50
leading specialists from every aspect of the field.
Fills an important niche by placing everything the
reader needs to know at their fingertips, including
information that is not available in any other single
source. Offers in-depth coverage of controversial
topics, such as whiplash, postconcussion syndrome,
movement disorders, reflex sympathetic dystrophy, and
causalgia, and more. Emphasizes the principles of
reconstructive surgery involving flaps, grafts, wound
closure, and suture techniques.
Disorders of Consciousness, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics - E-Book G. Bryan Young 2011-07-09 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics addresses the cognitive impact of
various forms of brain injury.
Pregnancy and Neurologic Illness, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics - E-Book Autumn Klein 2013-01-15 Neurologic
illness in pregnant women requires special consideration
on the part of the neurologist. These disorders can
impact pregnancy in distinct ways, and their therapies
must often be modified to protect the health of the
mother and fetus. This issue of Neurologic Clinics
features 11 articles on the interaction of the main
neurologic disorders and pregnancy.
Movement Disorders, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Joseph Jankovic 2014-12-27 The daily life impact of
movement disorders on people affected ranges from the
inconvenient to major quality of life issues, depending
upon the disorder and its progression. Topics in this
issue of Neurologic Clinics address: Pathogenic
Nechanisms of Neurodegeneration in Parkinson’s Disease;
Treatment Strategies in Early and Advanced Parkinson’s
Disease; Atypical Parkinsonism; Medical and Surgical
Treatment of Tremors; Diagnosis and Treatment of
Dystonia; Huntington’s Disease: Pathogenesis and
Treatment; Tics and Tourette Syndrome; Paroxysmal
Movement Disorders; Drug-induced Movement Disorders;
Wilson Disease and other Neurodegenerations with Metal
Accumulations; Psychogenic Movement Disorders; Ataxia;
Gait Disorders; and Movement Disorders in Systemic
Diseases. Videos are planned for the majority of the
presentations and each article presents an Overview,
Imaging, Pathology, and Diagnostic Dilemmas. The editor
of this issue of Neurologic Clinics, Dr. Joseph
Jankovic, is well known as expert in the
pathophysiology, diganosis, and management of movement
disorders - he has served as president of the
international Movement Disorder Society and is recipient
of numerous research awards related to these disorders.
Dr Jankovic has involved world renown experts as authors
in this publication.
Advances in Neurologic Therapy, an Issue of Neurologic
Clinics José Biller 2013 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics features a review of the latest therapeutic
developments in common and less common neurologic
disorders and includes the following articles: Latest
Data on Platelet Antiaggregants in Stroke Prevention;
New Anticoagulants for Atrial Fibrillation Stroke
Prevention; Unanswered Questions in Thrombolytic Therapy
for Acute Ischemic Stroke; New Strategies for
Endovascular Recanalization of Acute Ischemic Stroke;
New Developments in the Treatment of Intracerebral
Hemorrhage. What is in the horizon?; New Therapies for
Unruptured Intracranial Aneurysms; New and Emergency
Therapies for Arteriovenous Malformations; Advances and
Controversies in the Management of Cerebral Venous
Thrombosis in Adults; Epilepsy: Neurostimulation and New
Drug Targets; Surgical Treatment of Parkinson's Disease;
Deep Brain Stimulation (DBS) in Non-Parkinsonian
Movement Disorders and Emerging Technologies, Targets
and Therapeutic Promises in DBS; Multiple Sclerosis. New
and Emerging Therapies; Advances in the Medical
Management of Myasthenia Gravis; Update in the Treatment
of Primary Brain Tumors; and Immunotherapy for
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Alzheimer's Disease.
Ataxic Disorders Sankara H. Subramony 2011-09-21 This
volume’s primary goal is to provide a comprehensive
understanding of recent developments and advancements in
the study of ataxic disorders. Beginning with an
examination of the cerebellar region, and then
progressing to a fresh perspective on the clinical
aspects of the various forms of ataxia, this handbook
gives clinicians a state-of-the-art reference for the
management of the many etiologies and neurological
manifestations of ataxic disorders. Clinicians will gain
a broader understanding of generative ataxias and the
genetic disorders associated with them. In addition, new
neurophysiological and imaging techniques are discussed,
along with an in-depth examination of the treatment and
management protocols of ataxic diseases. A volume in the
Handbook of Clinical Neurology series, which has an
unparalleled reputation as the world's most
comprehensive source of information in neurology
International list of contributors including the leading
workers in the field Describes the advances which have
occurred in clinical neurology and the neurosciences,
their impact on the understanding of neurological
disorders and on patient care
Food Animal Neurology, An Issue of Veterinary Clinics of
North America: Food Animal Practice, E-Book Kevin E.
Washburn 2017-02-13 This issue, edited by Dr. Kevin
Washburn, focuses on Food Animal Neurology. Article
topics include: Neurological examination of the
ruminant; Diagnostics and ancillary tests of neurologic
dysfunction in the ruminant; Localization of neurologic
lesions in ruminants; Cerebral disorders of calves;
Cerebral disorders of the adult ruminant; Cerebellar
disorders of ruminants; Brain stem and cranial nerve
disorders of ruminants; Spinal cord and peripheral nerve
abnormalities of the ruminant; and Toxicoses of the
ruminant nervous system.
Ambulation in Adults with Central Neurologic Disorders,
An Issue of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation Clinics
Francois Bethoux 2013-04-25 This issue of Physical
Medicine and Rehabilitation Clinics, Guest Edited by Dr.
Francois Bethoux, is devoted to the topic of Ambulation
in Adults with Central Neurologic Disorders. Ambulation,
or the restoration thereof, is an extremely important
part of recovery from any number of ailments or
surgeries, from stroke to hip replacements. This issue
will focus on the restoration of ambulation in adults
suffering from central neurologic disorders, which is a
major area for physiatrists. It will include articles on
MS, stroke, Parkinson’s disease, and spinal cord
injuries. It will also offer information on how to
measure and analyze ambulation in recovery, and medical
treatments to improve ambulation.
Stroke: An Issue of Neurology Clinics Edie Lane
2021-11-16 A medical condition in which the poor blood
flow towards the brain causes cell death is known as a
stroke. The two main types of stroke include ischemic
and hemorrhagic. Ischemic stroke occurs due to
insufficient blood flow to the brain to meet metabolic
demands that lead to cerebral hypoxia and causes the
death of the brain tissues. Hemorrhagic stroke is a
condition where bleeding occurs within the skull. A
stroke could occur due to different reasons such as a
blood clot around atherosclerotic plaques, arterial
embolism, reduction of blood flow due to heart failure
and hypertension. The most common signs and symptoms of
a stroke include an inability to move or feel on one
side of the body, problems in understanding or speaking,
loss of vision to one side and dizziness. This book
presents researches and studies performed by experts
across the globe. Coherent flow of topics, studentfriendly language and extensive use of examples make
this book an invaluable source of knowledge. This book
will also provide interesting topics for research which
interested readers can take up.
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Neuro-Infectious Diseases, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics E-Book Russell E Bartt 2018-10-30 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics, edited by Drs. Russell E. Bartt and
Allen J. Aksamit, Jr., will focus on Neuro-Infectious
Diseases. Topics include, but are not limited to, Acute
Community and Nosocomial Meningitis; Viral Encephalitis
and Post-infectious Autoimunnity; Spine and spinal cord
infections; Chronic meningitis; Manifestations of Herpes
Virus Infections in the Nervous System; HIV and Nervous
System; Neuroborreliosis; Progressive Multifocal
Leukoencephalopathy; Zika Virus and Neurological
Disease; Neurocysticercosis; Prion Disease; and
Diagnostic Testing of Neurological Infections.
Cerebrovascular Diseases:Controversies and Challenges,
An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, William J. Powers
2015-06-03 Cerebrovascular disease results in huge
health expenditures, multiple recurring physician
visits, and a great number of surgical and non-surgical
treatments along with research into causes and
prevention. This issue addresses therapies, early
therapies, diagnoses, and prevention. Topics include:
Endovascular Treatment of Acute Ischemic Stroke; Acute
Treatment of Blood Pressure after Ischemic Stroke and
Intracerebral Hemorrhage; Diagnostic Evaluation for Nontraumatic Intracerebral Hemorrhage; Prevention of
Recurrent Stroke in Patients with Patent Foramen Ovale;
Management of Asymptomatic Carotid Stenosis; Stenting or
Endarterectomy for Patients with Symptomatic Carotid
Stenosis; The Therapeutic Value of Laboratory Testing
for Hypercoagulable States in Secondary Stroke
Prevention; Diagnosis and Treatment of Carotid and
Vertebral Artery Dissection; Recurrent Stroke while on
Anti-platelet Therapy; Anti-platelet and Anti-coagulant
Therapy after Intracerebral Hemorrhage; Diagnosis and
Treatment of Isolated Central Nervous System
Angiitis/Vasculitis; Statins for Aneurysmal Subarachnoid
Hemorrhage; Expansion of IV-tPA eligibility beyond NINDS
and ECASS III criteria; and Treatment of Unruptured
Arteriovenous Malformations. William J Powers MD,
renowned for his clinical work with Stroke and Research
in Cerebral blood flow and metabolism, and stroke
treatment and prevention, leads this issue of Neurologic
Clinics, with authors renown in the field.
Neurology of Pregnancy, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics
Mary Angel O'Neal 2018-11-23 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics, guest edited by Dr. Mary Angela O’Neal, with
consulting editor Randolph W. Evans, will focus on
Neurology of Pregnancy. Topics include, but are not
limited to, Neuro- opthalmological Disorders in
Pregnancy, Management of Demyelinating Disorders in
Pregnancy, Postpartum Neuropathies, Management of
Myasthenia Gravis during Pregnancy, Headache in
Pregnancy and Postpartum, Epilepsy, Pituitary Disorders,
Stroke, Imaging Considerations in Pregnancy, and
Connective Tissue Disorders in Pregnancy.
Emergency Neuro-Otology - Diagnosis and Management of
Acute Dizziness and Vertigo David Newman-Toker
2015-08-06 The focus of this publication on NeuroOtology in Neurologic Clinics is on the patient
presenting for urgent or emergent care with a chief
complaint of new, previously-undiagnosed dizziness or
vertigo. Intent is to emphasize throughout the issue
five primary components of initial diagnosis and
management: (1) Epidemiology, differential diagnosis,
and disease definitions; (2) Bedside clinical features
that differentiate dangerous from benign causes; (3)
Appropriate use of advanced diagnostic tests (including
imaging, vestibular tests) and consultations; (4)
Application of early treatments (manipulative,
pharmacologic, rehabilitative); and (5) Acute
disposition strategies, including determining need for
admission and urgency of follow-up. Articles have a
consistent architecture to highlight key points: 1) Case
Scenario (with a representative case example; videos are
presented with many of these); 2) Prevalence &
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Pathomechanisms; 3) Definitions & Diagnostic Criteria;
4) Bedside & Laboratory Diagnostic Tests; 5) Acute
Treatment Options (including manipulative,
pharmacologic, rehabilitative); and 6) Triage &
Disposition (including referrals and follow-up). The
articles are presented with four major parts: Overall
approach to acute dizziness and vertigo; Episodic
vertigo and dizziness; Acute, continuous vertigo and
dizziness; and Case unknowns. Among the topics covered
are: Bedside evaluation; Transient ischemic attacks;
Vestibularl neuritis and labyrinthitis; Stroke; Novel
approach to diagnosing the acutely dizzy patient. David
Newman-Toker leads this publication with associate
editors renown in their fields - Kevin Kerber, William
J. Meurer, Rodney Omron, and Jonathan Edlow.
Neuro-Ophthalmology, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, EBook Andrew G. Lee 2016-11-26 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics, edited by Dr. Andrew Lee, will focus on NeuroOphthalmology. The topics covered in the issue include,
but are not limited to new treatments for nonarteritic
anterior ischemic optic neuropathy; idiopathic
intracranial hypertension; neuroimaging for the Horner
Syndrome; OCT; erectile dysfunction agents and NAION;
NMO; ocular myasthenia gravis; imaging for third nerve
palsy; treatment of central retinal artery occlusion;
and orbital disease, among others.
Sports Neurology, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, E-Book
Tad Seifert 2017-08-28 This issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Edited by Dr. Tad Seifert, will do a comprehensive
review of Sports Neurology. Some of the topics discussed
in the issue include, but are not limited to:
Biomechanical Aspects of Sports-Related Head Injuries;
Peripheral Nerve Injuries in Sport; CNS Performance
Enhancing Drugs in Sport, Sleep, Recovery, and
Performance in Sport; Pathophysiology of Sports-Related
Concussion; Neurologic Injuries in Noncontact Sports;
Neuropsychological Screening in Concussion;
Neurosurgical Emergencies in Sport; Psychiatric
Comorbidities in Sport; and Biomarkers and Their Role in
Sport-Related Head Trauma, among others.
Clinical Neurogenetics, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Brent L. Fogel 2013-11-06 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics features a review of clinical neurogenetics as
it pertains to the following disorders: Huntington
Disease; Autism/ASD;Fragile X Tremor Ataxia Syndrome
(FXTAS); Lysosomal Storage Diseases; Psychiatric
Disorders; Dominant Spinocerebellar Ataxias; Metabolic
Disorders; Friedreich Ataxia; ALS; Dementia;
Neuromuscular Disorders; Stroke; Epilepsy; and Dystonia.
Secondary Headache, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics,
Randolph W. Evans 2014-04-10 Secondary headaches account
for about 10% of headaches and require meticulous
diagnosis because of their life-threatening potential.
The secondary headaches include a diverse and
fascinating array of etiologies which can mimic primary
headache disorders ranging from the rare to the mundane
and from the well established to the highly
controversial. This issue of Neurologic Clinics is
devoted entirely to secondary headaches with topics that
include: Headaches due to nasal and paranasal sinus
disease; Headaches due to vascular disorders; Headaches
and brain tumors; Low cerebrospinal fluid pressure
syndromes; Painful ophthalmologic disorders and eye
pain; Idiopathic intracranial hypertension (pseudotumor
cerebri); Cough, exertional, and sex headaches; The neck
and headaches; Drug-induced headaches; Trigeminal
neuralgia and glossopharyngeal neuralgia; Headaches and
vasculitis; Tonsilar ectopia and headaches; Posttraumatic headaches; Metabolic headaches;
Temporomandibular joint disorders, bruxism, and
headaches.
Treatment of Movement Disorders, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics Joseph Jankovic 2020-05-11 In collaboration with
Consulting Editor, Randolph W. Evans, Dr. Joseph
Jankovic has put together an issue of Neurologic Clinics
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devoted to Treatment of Movement Disorders. Topics
include, but are not limited to, Clinical Rating Scales
and Quantitative Assessments of Movement Disorders,
Pharmacologic Treatment of Motor Symptoms Associated
with Parkinson’s Disease, Treatment of Non-Motor
Symptoms Associated with Parkinson’s Disease, Surgical
Treatment of Parkinson’s Disease, Emerging Medical and
Surgical Treatments of Essential Tremor, Medical and
Surgical Treatments of Dystonia, Medical and Surgical
Treatments of Tourette Syndrome, Medical, Genetic and
Surgical Treatments of Huntington Disease, Treatment of
Tardive Dyskinesia, Medical and Surgical Treatments of
Cerebral Palsy, Treatment of Wilson Disease, Treatment
of Paroxysmal Dyskinesias, Treatment of Ataxia, and
Treatment of Functional (Psychogenic) Movement
Disorders.
Parkinson’s Disease and Movement Disorders Charles H.
Adler 2000-04-07 The field of movement disorders is
relatively broad, encompassing disorders of increased
movement, such as tremors, dystonia, and tics, to
disorders characterized by a paucity of movement, such
as Parkinson's disease. Our understanding of the
pathogenic mechanisms and our treatment options are
expanding at a rapid pace. This expansion ranges from
the medical and surgical advances in treating
Parkinson's disease to the flood of genetic
abnormalities that have now been found to cause various
movement disorders. Although many patients are seen by
the movement disorders specialist in neurology clinics
around the country, most of these patients receive their
followup care from a primary care physician or "general"
neurologist who must be versed in the character istics
and treatment plans of this diverse group of disorders.
The major goal of Parkinson's Disease and Movement
Disorders: Diagnosis and Treatment Guidelines for the
Practicing Physician is to distill this immense amount
of information and to educate the practitioner about the
many facets of the movement disorders field. We believe
that this book fills a large void, since most texts on
movement disorders are more detailed and geared toward
the specialist. We have asked the chapter authors to
emphasize the clinical characteristics of each disorder,
discuss the differential diagnosis and the diagnostic
testing, and then outline the various treatment options,
as if they were teaching during a preceptorship in their
clinic.
Mayo Clinic Medical Neurosciences Eduardo E. Benarroch
2017-11-06 Fully updated and revised according to
student feedback, the sixth edition of Mayo Clinic
Medical Neurosciences: Organized by Neurologic System
and Level provides a systematic approach to anatomy,
physiology, and pathology of the nervous system inspired
by the neurologist's approach to solving clinical
problems. This volume has 4 sections: 1) an overview of
the neurosciences necessary for understanding anatomical
localization and pathophysiologic characterization of
neurologic disorders; 2) an approach to localizing
lesions in the 7 longitudinal systems of the nervous
system; 3) an approach to localizing lesions in the 4
horizontal levels of the nervous system; and 4) a
collection of clinical problems. This book provides the
neuroscience framework to support the neurologist in a
clinical setting and is also a great resource for
neurology and psychiatry board certifications. This is
the perfect guide for all medical students and
neurology, psychiatry, and physical medicine residents
at early stages of training. New to This Edition - A
chapter devoted to multiple-choice questions for selfassessment - Discussion of emerging concepts in
molecular, cellular, and system neurosciences - New
chapters on emotion and consciousness systems Incorporation of new discoveries in neuroimaging and an
appendix for tables of medications commonly used to
treat neurologic disorders
Applied Neurotoxicology,An Issue of Neurologic Clinics
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E-Book Michael R. Dobbs 2020-10-23 This issue of
Neurologic Clinics, guest edited by Drs. Michael R.
Dobbs and Mam I. Ibraheem, is devoted to Applied
Neurotoxicology. This issue is one of four selected each
year by the series Consulting Editor, Dr. Randolph W.
Evan. Articles in this issue include: Peripheral
Neuropathy, Toxin-induced Channelopathies and
Neuromuscular Junction Disorders, Myopathy, Acute
delirium, Subacute Encephalopathy, Coma and CNS
depression, Cerebellar disorders, Parkinsonism,
Seizures, Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis, Neurobiological
Weapons, Women’s and Fetal Issues in Neurotoxicology,
and Ethical Dilemmas in Neurotoxicology.
Pediatric Neurology, An Issue of Neurologic Clinics, EBook Gary Clark 2021-07-09 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics, guest edited by Drs. Gary D. Clark and James J.
Riviello, will cover key topics in Pediatric Neurology.
This issue is one of four selected each year by our
series consulting editor, Dr. Randolph W. Evans. Topics
discussed in this issue will include: The State of Child
Neurology; The Financial Power of Neurology in a Major
Children’s Hospital; Neurology in a Pandemic; Education:
Training the Next Generation of Child Neurologists and
Neurodevelopmental Disability Doctors, Student Education
and Recruitment; Genetic Testing and Counseling in Child
Neurology; Novel Treatments and Clinical Research in
Child Neurology; Epilepsy: Novel Surgical Techniques and
Monitoring; Epilepsy: Genetics; Epilepsy: Treatment of
Epileptic Syndromes; Neuromodulation for Pediatric
Epilepsy; Inflammatory Diseases of the Nervous System;
Neurooncology; Neurocritical Care and Brain Monitoring;
The Brain and Heart Disease in Children; Neurology of
Sleep; and Evidence Based Protocols.
Neurosurgery for Neurologists, An Issue of Neurologic
Clinics, E-Book Russell R. Lonser 2022-04-27 In this
issue of Neurologic Clinics, guest editors Drs. Russell
R. Lonser and Daniel K. Resnick bring their considerable
expertise to the topic of Neurosurgery for Neurologists.
Top experts in the field cover key topics such as
indications and advances in surgical epilepsy, critical
care management of traumatic brain injury, neurosurgical
mimics, surgical neuro-oncology, and more. Contains 16
relevant, practice-oriented topics including
degenerative spine disorders and multiple sclerosis;
spinal fusion update; intraoperative monitoring for
spinal surgery; peripheral nerve injury and compression;
diagnosis and treatment of Chiari malformation; and
more. Provides in-depth clinical reviews on neurosurgery
for neurologists, offering actionable insights for
clinical practice. Presents the latest information on
this timely, focused topic under the leadership of
experienced editors in the field. Authors synthesize and
distill the latest research and practice guidelines to
create clinically significant, topic-based reviews.
Advances in Neurologic Therapy, An issue of Neurologic
Clinics, José Biller 2013-08-05 This issue of Neurologic
Clinics features a review of the latest therapeutic
developments in common and less common neurologic
disorders and includes the following articles: Latest
Data on Platelet Antiaggregants in Stroke Prevention;
New Anticoagulants for Atrial Fibrillation Stroke
Prevention; Unanswered Questions in Thrombolytic Therapy
for Acute Ischemic Stroke; New Strategies for
Endovascular Recanalization of Acute Ischemic Stroke;
New Developments in the Treatment of Intracerebral
Hemorrhage. What is in the horizon?; New Therapies for
Unruptured Intracranial Aneurysms; New and Emergency
Therapies for Arteriovenous Malformations; Advances and
Controversies in the Management of Cerebral Venous
Thrombosis in Adults; Epilepsy: Neurostimulation and New
Drug Targets; Surgical Treatment of Parkinson's Disease;
Deep Brain Stimulation (DBS) in Non-Parkinsonian
Movement Disorders and Emerging Technologies, Targets
and Therapeutic Promises in DBS; Multiple Sclerosis. New
and Emerging Therapies; Advances in the Medical
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Management of Myasthenia Gravis; Update in the Treatment
of Primary Brain Tumors; and Immunotherapy for
Alzheimer’s Disease.
The Pediatric Cerebellum, An Issue of Neuroimaging
Clinics of North America, E-Book Thierry A. G. M.
Huisman 2016-07-26 This issue of Neuroimaging Clinics of
North America focuses on The Pediatric Cerebellum, and
is edited by Drs. Huisman and Andrea Poretti. Articles
will include: The role of the pediatric cerebellum in
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motor functions, neurocognition and behavior: a clinical
perspective; Normal development of the cerebellum: from
the fetus to the adolescent; Cerebellar malformations;
Cerebellar disruptions; Metabolic disorders with
cerebellar involvement; Neurocutaenous syndromes with
cerebellar involvement; Vascular disorders of the
cerebellum; Tumors of the cerebellum; Infectious and
inflammatory diseases of the cerebellum; Cerebrocerebellar network, and more!
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